From: laure chicoine <blissful@nirvanasalon.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 23, 2019 6:45 PM

To: <SHockemeyer@LosGatosCA.gov>

Subject: Sidewalks and alleys

> Hi,

> I'd like to share my ideas about the town’s sidewalks and also alleys. | think it would be great to utilize
the sidewalks for more pop up sales and events. I'd also like to propose that the alley way in between
the Rugani and Eureka (224 n Santa Cruz) building be turned into a usable parklet for events, seating and
pop ups. | am working with the owners of the two buildings to allow bistro lights and outdoor seating.
I'd like to see more of this throughout the town. Like Paris...

>

> Laure Chicoine

> Owner/Master Stylist

> Nirvana Aveda Concept Salon

ATTACHMENT 4



